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January 12, 1944 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. 4/2 

V7alnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

In answer to your request for the verifica- 
tion of the reception of KVCV by you during our 
special DX program presented in the interest of 
the National Radio Club of Buffalo, New York, on 
December 28, 1943, between the hours of 1:00 and 
2:00 AM, PWT, this will serve to let you know 
that your report has been satisfactory and you 
will, therefore, consider this letter verifica- 
tion of your reception. 

Many thanks for your report and best wishes 
for good listening in the future. If at a later 
date we can serve you, feel free to call on us. 

fmb 

Sincerely yours, 

KVCV 

Charles Castor, 
Chief Engineer 


